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UNITED NATIONS  
GLOBAL COMPACT 
 
 
 
 
 
10 October 2018 
 
 
To Our Stakeholders,  
 
Tayburn Turkey understands the importance of preparing an annual Communication on Progress (COP) 
as part of filling our commitment to the UN Global Compact’s ten principles. We kindly request a 90 day 
grace period from the current date.  
 
This request is due to ongoing preparations of our 2018 Communication on Progress.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

  
Ronaldo MANOSA    Ediz USMAN 
rmanosa@tayburnkurumsal.com  eusman@tayburnkurumsal.com 
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